Appendix A.

Ali and Peter Bell

From:

"Elaine Curin" <elaineintwizel@hotmail.co.nz>

Date: To: Friday, 23 August 2013 6:39 p.m. "Peter Bell"

bellshoney@xtra.co.nz>

Subject:

Letter of explanation and apologies for last meetings of year.

Hi Peter,

Here is my explanatory note/letter, would you mind reading it for me at the next meeting. Many thanks.

I decided not to run for community board or council again. I feel that there are some excellent candidates running for council and I did not want to take any votes away from them. I also want to get stuck into some other aspects of wilding control and resurrect the Trust that I helped set up to do so. I want to focus on a few things well rather than be scattered over the place.

Letter for next board meeting.

To the community board and council members, I am sad to say that I will not be able to attend the last meetings of The Twizel Community Board for 2013. This is due to family health issues and a commitment to help my family in Australia. I offer my apologies in regard to this situation. Thankyou very much for all the help and support I have received and the experience of I have learned from being part of the board. Yours sincerely Elaine Curin

Thankyou very much Peter from Elaine

Appendix B

Dear Twizel Community Board

A few senior students of Twizel Area School have taken up the huge task of organising a school formal from year 9 to year 13. As this is a non-profitable event, we were inquiring about a donation of money to help towards this event. We would like to ask for \$300 or an offer that you decide on.

Twizel Area School formal will be held at the Ben Ohau Golf Club on the 13th September 2013 from 7pm-11pm.

Our main sums of money go to these:

- Ben Ohau Golf Club \$250 + \$500 bond
- Music

- \$450

These two factors plus the cost of food, hire of decorations and printing of tickets/posters, has put us in a worrying state as it is a very large sum to get a hold of, being students trying to organise this around NCEA studies etc.

The school has come to the decision to pay for the bond of the venue, but wants the money back at the end of the event, so everything is down to fundraising from the students as the school will not lose any money because of their decision of money investing.

Years 11,12, and 13 of surrounding schools are invited to the formal - Mackenzie Collage and Southern Area School Tournament schools (Catlins, Maniatoto etc), so the event should be a big kick off if all goes well with funds.

Adult supervision is going to be present, with the police being asked to do random breath-testing at the door. This event is taken seriously by the students and money donated will be thought of and spent wisely.

Yours Sincerely,

Twizel Area School Formal Committee.

Appendix

We the under-signed would like to request that the Twizel Community Board remove the Pine Tree in the Greenway knowen as Spooks alley.

Signed

Mille row ov of 43 Hopkins Road
ARVall (34 Hopkins Kir)

W.T. Commit 37 Hopkins Fd.

Maddall 47 Hopkins Rd

High Country Health Ltd 37 Tasman Road, Twizel, 7901 New Zealand

22 Aug 2013

Twize To: Whom it may concern, Mackenzie District Council

æ ee William Milton Crawford 43 Hopkins Rd,

Date of Birth: 25 Jul 1926 NHI: DLD1607 Twizel

Dear Sir/Madam,

from the large pine tree nearby. I support his request that this tree gets removed. Milton suffers from severe lung disease- affected seasonally by the pollen

Yours sincerely

Dr Tim Gardnei